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ANGUS COUNCIL 
 

COMMUNITIES COMMITTEE 
 

14 APRIL 2015 
 

 BRECHIN FLOOD PREVENTION SCHEME – UPDATE 
 

 
1. CURRENT POSITION 
 
1.1 As previously reported in Report No. 460/14, Schedule 1 - Brechin Flood Prevention Scheme - 

Update, the construction contract with Morrison Construction Ltd commenced in December 2014 
with a substantive start of the works in January 2015. Contract completion is due in March 2016. 

 
1.2 The Head of Technical and Property Services and the Head of Legal and Democratic Services 

are continuing to progress compensation payments for affected land owners and to acquire the 
required land through agreement on such terms and conditions as deemed appropriate (reference 
Report No. 34/15). 

 
1.3 A communication hub building has been opened next to the leisure centre at The Inch. A 

Newsletter has been distributed to the local residents and posted on the Brechin Flood webpage. 
The Newsletter provides details of progress so far with the construction of the works including the 
archaeological survey, community benefits, recycling initiative and the opening hours of the 
communication hub. A copy of the Newsletter is attached for information. 

 
1.4 A meeting with Dr Aileen McLeod, Minister for Environment, Climate Change and Land Reform is 

proposed to take place on 20 April.  
 

Contact for further information:  
Ian Cochrane, Head of Technical and Property Services  
Email: CommunitiesBusinessSupport@angus.gov.uk. 
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